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Re: Agreement betw Assessor and Milwaukee County Automated Mapping and
Land Information System Steering Committee

Milwaukee City Hall Suite 800 « 200 EastWells Street «

Dear Ms. Reawey:

On February 23, 2007, you asked us to review a draft agreement between the
Assessor’s Office and the Milwaukee County Automated Mapping Land
Information System Steering Committee, (“MCAMLIS”). Pursuant to the
agreement, the City would provide MCAMLIS a report regarding the utility of
certain aerial digitized images and related software licensed to the City by
Pictometry International Corporation, (‘“Pictometry”), in exchange for payment to
the City in the amount of the first year of the license fee.

We have discussed the need for Common Council approval of such an agreement,
and have attached a draft resolution for this purpose. We have also noted several
typographical errors in the agreement, and have attached a redlined copy, along
with the copies of the agreement you forwarded. We have met with the City
Purchasing Director in order to facilitate the process of amending the contract with
Pictometry to clearly authorize the use of the software by other assessor’s offices.
Finally, we advise that the agreement is legal and enforceable as drafted, but
caution that the provisions of the Vendor Service Contract with Pictometry must
be kept in mind in compiling the report pursuant to the agreement. If there is any
further assistance we can provide, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Very truly yours,

GRANT F. LANGLEY
City Attorney

KATHRYN M. ZALEWSKI
Assistant City Attorney
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